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• West	Point	High	School	teacher	plays	Taps	on	Memorial	Day	
	

																	 	
	
This	week,	CBS	News	had	asked	all	trumpeters	and	buglers	across	the	country	to	play	Taps	at	
the	same	time	on	Memorial	Day.	Mr.	Miguel	Zarate	of	West	Point	High	School	answered	the	
call	with	this	moving	rendition.	Mr.	Zarate	is	West	Point's	Band/Mariachi	Director.	Click	on	the	
link	or	cut	and	paste	to	view	video.		
https://www.facebook.com/TUHSD/videos/253471832402170/	
	

	



	
	

	
	

• The	City	of	Tolleson	celebrates	the	Tolleson	Union	High	School	Class	of	2020	
	

	
	
The	City	of	Tolleson	would	like	to	congratulate	the	Tolleson	Union	High	School	Class	of	2020!	
Congratulations	Wolverines!	#gowolverines	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



	
	

	
	

• TUHSD	Indian	Education	Program	–	Notice	of	Public	Hearing	
	

	
	
	

• Free	Food	boxes	and	Face	Mask	
	
See	below	for	a	great	community	resource	from	our	local	leaders	in	the	Tolleson	community.	
This	event	is	taking	place	a	week	from	this	Saturday	at	Fuegos.	
	

																												 	
	



	
	

• School	Yearbooks	are	still	available	
	
Parents	and	students	can	still	order	yearbooks	from	each	of	the	schools!	
	
Just	go	to:	www.balfour.com	(for	all	campuses)	
	
Yearbooks	are	available	until	supplies	run	out.	Yearbooks	will	be	delivered	to	campuses	in	
June	-	Watch	for	distribution	details	then.	
	
Your	yearbook	is	the	one	book	you	will	keep	long	after	high	school	is	over.	You	need	
something	to	look	back	on	all	the	great	moments	and	memories.	The	prom	may	have	been	
canceled,	graduation	may	have	been	delayed,	but	the	yearbook	is	one	tradition	that	
remains!	
	

													 									 								 	
	

	

• We	continue	to	celebrate	our	Class	of	2020	Graduates	
	

																							 	

	



	
	

Please	check	the	#TUHSDStrong	tab	on	our	website	(www.tuhsd.org)	for	
archived	versions	of	our	updates.	Take	care	and	stay	healthy.	

	

	


